
From: Patz, Logan W.
To: "Terry O. Brown, P.E."
Subject: cliffs on Paseo, Paseo del Norte and Kimmick, TIS comments
Date: Wednesday, April 26, 2017 3:05:00 PM

Hello Terry,
 
I was able to review the TIS listed above.
I had the following questions/comments for the Traffic Impact Study:

·         It is hard to determine the locations of/or which driveway is “A”, “B”, “C”, and Red Clover
Lane relative to the site plan’s proposed entrances.

·         Is an updated site plan available?
 
Thank you.
 

Logan Patz
Planning Department 
Transportation Development 
600 2nd St. NW, Suite 201 
Albuquerque, NM 87102 
505-924-3630
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